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   9 December 2010 

 

The ccNSO welcomes the opportunity to comment on the one-year review of the IDN ccTLD Fast 

Track process. 

ccNSO members discussed the review at their meeting in Cartagena, Columbia and participated 

in the dedicated public session which facilitated broader community communication on the 

issue. 

Given the recentness of these deliberations, and in light of its significant interest and 

involvement in the fast track process, the ccNSO requests an extension to the public comment 

period, beyond the current deadline of 17 December 2010.  

An appropriate extension, taking into account the upcoming festive season, will allow the ccNSO 

to finalise a comprehensive, considered response.      

 

Chris Disspain 

Chair – ccNSO Council       


